
 
 
 
 
Date: December 11, 2024 
 
From: The Economic Development Commission 
 
Re: Economic Development survey 
 
The Economic Development Commission along with the Central New Hampshire Regional 
Planning Commission, is working on developing an Economic Development Plan for 
Hillsborough. As part of that effort, we would like to get the public’s opinion on economic 
growth and housing options for our community.  Responses will be taken until January 31st so 
please take a moment to take this brief survey to let us know about your preferences and 
priorities.  Thank you!  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Hills-EDC-Survey 
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